
Put 17th and 18th June in your diary now! 
That’s the date for this year’s OPEN GARDENS event. 

And as well as the glorious gardens and delicious cream teas, 
you can look forward to an EXHIBITION OF HARBERTON ART 
in the Hall and, on Sunday, a CLASSIC CAR MEET on the fi eld.
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The fabulous Hungry 
Harberton cookbook can 
be obtained from Annie 
Williams (01803 862994).

Jonathan Bean’s 
exquisite hand-drawn 
cards are always 
available in the Church.

If you would like to contribute to the Art Exhibition 
with an image on a village theme, contact 

Carole (01803 864654) or Jayne (01803 867292) 
for details.

If you have a Classic Car to show, 
contact Jo (07721 414881).

HELPING OUR HERITAGE IN THE 
HISTORIC HEART OF HARBERTON

Carole Oldfi eld’s cards 
are available from 
Chancery Cottage 
(01803 4654). £6 for 5.  



For more information and pictures about the church and our activities, go to our website - www.harbertonccf.org.uk

Everyone welcome!
We’re all invited to celebrate in the church, whether 
we have attended the Service or not, on 
Sunday 9th April and Sunday 7th May.

On 9th April, after the 9:30 Service of Morning 
Praise for Easter Sunday, there will be tea, coffee 
and Simnel cake at 10:30.

On 7th May the 9:30 morning service will be a 
Celebration of the Coronation and will be followed 
by tea, coffee, cake and fizz.

You don’t have to be a regular Churchgoer or even a 
Royalist to enjoy the company of other villagers and 
to celebrate together in our beautiful Grade 1 listed 
St Andrew’s Church!

Keeping it beautiful …

The new Altar Frontal gifted by members 
of the congregation and blessed on 
St Andrew’s Day is now in place.

Keeping it dry...

The urgent roof repair on the northeast corner of the roof was 
delayed when it became clear that the work could damage our 
precious Father Willis organ and we had to get specialist help to 
protect it. However, this has been done and the repair work 
is under way.

Keeping going...

Since our last Update, we have celebrated another 
wonderful Christmas Tree Festival (despite the 
terrible weather!) and the PCC has organised a 
second excellent Big Breakfast.  

Together, these events raised over £2,500.  

The work goes on..!


